U.C.W. met at South Bay
United Church on Wed.
Sept. 18" at 1:00 p.m.

President Sandra
opened with our theme
Hymn, purpose and The
Lord’s Prayer.

Joyce's  devotional
was based on James
Chapter 2, verses 14 — 20
and was entitled Stopping
the Cycle.

Several steps were
suggested to stop the
cycle of addiction to
strong drugs.

Nine members answered roll call with various
interesting stories about passing our summer.

Minutes of the June meeting were reviewed and
accepted as read.

Treasurer Joyce reported a favourable financial
report allowing a substantial amount available to support
our church.

We received a lovely thank you for our support at
the time of Charlie’s funeral.

Two motions were made by Karen and seconded by
Maureen; we are making a donation to the Terry Fox
Run. Also, Carol is to receive funds for our kitchen
expenses.

Nora presented us with a tricky contest that we
didn’t always agree with the reasoning for the answers.

Our meeting was closed with our U.C.W. prayer.
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South Bay U.C.W.
Upcoming Meetings & Events

Wed. October 9" — U.C.W. will enjoy a potluck lunch at
the church at 12 noon. The meeting will start at 1:00
p.m. with Karen Guernsey giving the devotional; Roll Call
is a Thanksgiving thought; Program - Jan Collier;
Objective — planning our luncheon and craft sale.

Saturday, November 16 - South Bay United Church
luncheon and Craft Sale 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Bake
Table, Homemade soup, sandwiches, dessert, tea, coffee

The South Marysburgh Mirror
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Moving House Made Easy

The Copy & Advertising

Deadline for The South
Marysburgh Mirror
is the 10th of Each Month



